
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem discusses political scene developments with U.S.
Ambassador

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, discussed The Iraqi, the

regional, and the international political scene, the elections developments, and the bilateral

relations between the countries with the U.S. Ambassador to Baghdad Matthew Tueller. 

His Eminence reiterated the importance of the early elections that will take place on the tenth

of the current month and the necessity of broad participation in it. not to mention providing

the appropriate conditions to conduct it, thus ensuring a transparent electoral process. H.E.

also pointed out the importance of strengthening the bilateral ties based on mutual interests,

especially in the economic and service aspects.


